
  

 
 

Notice to the Public 
Augusta Housing Authority 

Project Based Voucher Program 
  
 
The Housing Authority of the City of Augusta, Georgia, (AHA) in partnership with Walton 
Communities, is pleased to announce that the site-based waiting lists for the Project Based Voucher 
(PBV) Program units at The Legacy at Walton Green will be open effective Monday, May 18, 
2020, at 9:00 am.   
 
The Augusta Housing Authority will provide Project Based Voucher units for seniors ages 62 and 
up.  Effective Monday, May 18, 2020, potential residents may complete an online application at 
www.augustapha.org. This waiting list will stay open indefinitely and an additional notice will be 
published if/when this list will close.  Preliminary Applications will be accepted electronically 
through our website.  Any individual, who needs an accommodation to complete an online 
application because of a disability, should contact 706-312-3121 for assistance or our TDD 706-
724-0130.  AHA will assist in completing the preliminary applications online for those individuals 
who need such assistance.  Due to the COVID-19 emergency, AHA will not be accepting 
applications at the office at this time.  If you need assistance applying online, please contact the 
number(s) above. 
 
The Augusta Housing Authority is committed to affirmatively furthering fair housing by providing 
equal access to all of its programs, services, and activities regardless of race, color, national origin, 
religion, sex, familial status, disability, or age.  
 

Equal Housing Opportunity 
 

The Housing Authority of the City of Augusta, Georgia 
By:  Jacob Oglesby, Executive Director 

 
 

http://www.augustapha.org/
http://www.hud.gov/
http://www.hud.gov/offices/fheo/

